
 

Remembering Richard  
A Special Scottish Country and International Dance  

 

The Happy Soles Country Dancers invite friends  
and relatives of Richard Tully to a special  
dance in his honor.  We will do easy Scottish  
ceilidh and set dances as well as dances  
from around the world for everyone!   

 

Saturday, Nov. 1, 1:30 to 4:30 PM  
At the Fanwood Presbyterian Church,  
74 S. Martine Ave. (at LaGrande Ave.) Fanwood, NJ 

 

Refreshments -- Please bring donations. 

Ready to serve veggies, fruit, cookies, etc. 
Homemade Scottish treats especially appreciated! 

 

This event is a gathering of Richard's dance friends -- whether Scottish Country or International Folk 
dancers (and some who do both and others who do neither)..  We will honor his memory and give 
thanks for his generous contribution to our dance communities.  We believe he would be very 
pleased to see his many friends from various dance groups come together to celebrate his life 
in words and in dance.  We invite teachers from these groups to lead dances and share special 
memories from their group.  We will do beautiful dances from around the world which everyone can 
follow.  The Scottish dances will be accessible and walked through as needed.  International dancers 
may well be familiar with Mairi's Wedding, Shiftin' Bobbins, St. John River, John McAlipn, Posties Jig, 
Gay Gordons, and more. 

After the dance  --Some of us plan to go out to dinner at the Hung's Shanghai Chinese Restaurant,  
362 Park Ave, Scotch Plains.  Let us know if you wish to be included in our reservation.    

Location: 74 S. Martine Ave, Fanwood, NJ -- upstairs in the education building next to the church 

 Directions  http://www.rscds-nj.org/classes/fanwood.html#fanwooddir  

 Park in the church parking lot or on a local street  

 By train-- Raritan Valley Line to the Fanwood train station.  Walk one block south.   
 

No charge to attend this event for dancers and non dancers (please contribute to refreshments) 

 Beginners and experienced dancers are welcome. 

 Come alone or with others - we change partners for every set dance. 

 The dance is sponsored by the Happy Soles Country Dancers --a group affiliated with the NJ 
branch of the RSCDS (Royal Scottish Country Dance Society)  
http://www.rscds-nj.org/classes/index.html  

 Many thanks to the Fanwood Presbyterian Church for use of their facility. 
 

Questions?   call Loretta Holz – 732-356-7773 x201 or 732-356-3923 (eve) 
Help us get an idea of how many to plan for. Teacher--let us know if you would like to lead a dance. 

RSVP by email to Loretta@varisysl.com 

mailto:Loretta.Holz@gmail.com

